From: Richard Darling <a href="mail@gmail.com">rtrades.mail@gmail.com</a>

**Sent:** Wednesday, March 3, 2010 8:59 PM **To:** secretary «Secretary @CFTC.gov»

**Subject:** Regulation of Retail Forex

David Stawick, Secretary Commodity Futures Trading Commission 1155 21st Street, N.W., Washington, DC 20581

Dear Mr. Stawick:

I am writing to express my opposition to the proposed changes capping leverage in Forex trading to 10:1. Such a change would require significant capital for small traders like myself to participate in these markets. This would leave only rich banks and the wealthy with access to the markets.

Trading forex helps me support my family. Please reject the leverage change, as it would deny me a source of income which benefits my family and me.

Sincerely,

Richard Darling Bozeman, Montana